DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE USAF DISPENSARY VANCE (ATC) VANCE AIR FORCE BASE, OKLAHOMA 73701



17 June 1971

Dr. William W. Thornton NASA Manned Spacecraft Center Houston, Texas 77001

Dear Bill,

This is just to confirm your engagement with the Garfield County Medical Society at Vance on the 27th of October at 7:30 p.m. Let Ops know you're coming (PPR!) and we'll see to it that you get real VIP treatment. We still need a brief resume of your background, doings, etc.

I'm enclosing a copy of Bob Memby's chain letter to members of our intern class - won't send your because you already know. Bob wants you to read it, add one about your activities since 1963, and send both to two other members of our intern group.

Sorry we missed you in HOU, but am certainly looking forward to seeing you this Fall as is the Society. Say Hi to Jennifer - it's a shame you can't plug her into your back seat when you come!

See you -

CHARLES P. KIRKLAND, Lt Col, USAF, MC Director, Base Medical Services